820 Chestnut Street Jefferson City, MO 65101

Phone: (573) 681-5042 Fax: (573) 681-6074

## BOARD ACTIONS

TO: Faculty, Staff and Students

Office of the President

FROM: John B. Moseley, Interim President July 1976

DATE: June 24, 2021

SUBJECT: Action Item - Board of Curators

During its meeting held on Thursday, June 24, 2021, the Lincoln University Board of Curators approved the following:

- 1. A Resolution with Cole County/Jefferson City Hazard Mitigation Plan 2021. (For additional information, contact Mr. Gary Hill, Vice President for Campus Culture and Chief of Police.)
- Tuition, Fees and Room and Board Increases for Fiscal Year 2022. (For additional information, contact Mrs. Sandy Koetting, Vice President for Administration and Finance.)
- The Fiscal Year 2022 General and Auxiliary Operating Budgets totaling \$36,800,165 and \$6,120,373 respectively. Included in the FY22 budget is a 3% salary increase for faculty and staff. (For additional information, contact Mrs. Sandy Koetting, Vice President for Administration and Finance.)

The next regular scheduled meeting of the Lincoln University Board of Curators will be held on Thursday, September 9, 2021